THE MARLBOROUGH CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

CHORCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Shipton Road, Woodstock, Oxon OX20 1LP



17th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Invitation to our Prospective Parents' Open Evening and Mornings - September 2025 Intake

We would like to invite you and your children currently in Year 6 to **The Marlborough School Opening Evening** for prospective parents for Admissions in September 2025. The event will take place on **Thursday 26th September from 6.00pm**, starting with a presentation from Mr Hanlon, Principal, in the Marlborough Enterprise Centre (MEC). The Open Evening provides an opportunity for parents and carers to tour the school, meet with teachers and gain an insight into how our school works. Tours of the school on Open Evening are in groups led by members of staff. Current Marlborough pupils will also be present to share their experience of their school.

Mr Hanlon, Principal, and Ms Phipps, SENDCo and Transition Lead, will be present during the evening to answer any questions you may have.

Year 6 pupils will be especially welcome with their Parents and Carers to one of our two **Open Mornings**, on **Tuesday 1st October and Thursday 3rd October between 9.00am – 10.30am**. During these sessions you and your child will have the opportunity to see the school in session on a normal day and see pupils in their lessons. Tours of the school on Open Mornings will be in smaller family groups and be led by our current pupils.

If you are unable to manage any of these dates but still wish to visit us, please contact Ms Phipps via the following email address: admin@themarlboroughschool.org to arrange an alternative time.

We look forward to meeting you at one of the above events and welcoming you to our amazing school.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Phipps
SENDCo and Transition Lead

Telephone (01993) 811431

email admin@themarlboroughschool.org

website www.marlborough.oxon.sch.uk

